Date : 1/25/2024 7:37:50 AM

From : "Paul Dulberg"

To : "Law Office Of Alphonse Talarico"

Cc : "Tom Kost"

Subject : Re: Motions for Withdrawal of Representation

Mr Talarico,
We do not necessarily agree with your statements in this email.
We will be filing a written response to your various Motions to Withdraw.

We will be objecting to the motion and asking the court to delay your withdrawal until you have
returned all of our property, provided a complete accounting, provided all bank statements from
the trust accounts and withdrawn any liens you have filed.

Paul

On Jan 24, 2024, at 8:06 AM, Alphonse Talarico
<contact@lawofficeofalphonsetalarico.com> wrote:

Gentlemen,

I am required to ask before actually setting the motions, if either of you in any of
the capacities represented have an objection to my withdrawal of representation.
Based upon the events, communications or lack thereof, and breach of our
amended Attorney-Client agreement during the last month or so | am required by
the Professional Rules of Conduct to do so.

| will wait an appropriate length of time (until tomorrow) to file and serve my
motions.

Sincerely,

Alphonse A. Talarico Esq.



